
From: Michelle McLean  
Sent: Monday, February 26, 2018 9:52 AM 
To: CityClerks <cityclerks@barrie.ca> 
Subject: ATTN: Mayor and Members of Council 

 
     Good morning we are writing this in regards to tonight's General Committee meeting involving the 
investigation of updating the skateboard park. We are the new Barrie Skateboard Association, and we are 

very excited to hear this is up for discussion and we are interested in helping any way we can. The park 
needs some new lighting and the drains need maintenance. We would love to be involved as much as we 

can be with this potential update and would love to discuss ideas on maintenance and fund raising for 

future projects involving the skateboard park.  We are committed to providing a clean, safe, fun and 
friendly environment at the skateboard park so everyone can enjoy it. Thank you for your consideration. 

  
The Barrie Skateboard Association: 

  
-Michelle McLean 

-Todd Hohberger 

-Dan Bokma 
-Jay Coulson 

 


